
16/11/2018 

MR Donald Davison 
253 Sydney Road ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
dkdavison@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

The development of a Boarding House of the size and usage for the site is inappropriate for 
this suburb. Traffic Management and Waste Management are creating a greater problem for 
this area and Sydney Road in particular.
A development application for a Boarding House at 323-325 Sydney Road was rejected. 

Sent: 16/11/2018 4:05:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


